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September 30, 1932.

Mrs. Jessie Colby, 
Stanatead, Q>P.

My dear Mrs. Colby,

Let me thank you sincerely for your 
kind letter of the 27th, in which you Invite me to stay 
with you should I go to Stanatead on Saturday, 
of my wife and ray self, may I thank you most cordially far 
this consideration, but I must tell you that it will be 
Impossible for mo to go down, much as I would like to go 
to see Stanatead againgndnd to oblige my friend Errol 
Amaron, for whom I have the very highest regard.

With all good wishes,
I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

On behalf

Principal,


